
From: Diane Ang
To: Hingtgen, Robert J
Subject: Solitec project
Date: Friday, February 08, 2013 12:32:58 PM

Mr. Hingtgen,
I am writing to voice my opinion on the proposed Tierra Del Sol Solar and
others that are being considered for our Community of Boulevard. I
understand that comments will be considered even though the deadline was 1-
7-13 ( Until the public hearing) I live closest to the Tierra Del Sol Project and
can testify that the land that is being destroyed to build this unsightly solar
“farm” is an environmental treasure. Having known the prior owner of the
property and having spent some time exploring it’s 400 or so acres I can testify
that there are many species of wildlife and fauna that it provides home to. 
There is currently a red tail Hawk who is nesting on one of the large pines there
.( I see her daily) It is one of the few places where the threatened Roadrunner
is nesting as well. Close by there is a golden eagle. There are mammals and
reptiles that are only found in the nearby areas.
The water usage that will be required to create this site will drain our aquifer
which will effect our well and our home. We have livestock that rely on a clean
and plentiful . They will be tearing down the large pines, grading the nesting
habitats, blasting the rock formations that have Indian mutates in them and
creating an eyesore to our community.
Please consider that concerns of residents  and the wildlife with no voices. We
do not want or need these . Please save this special piece of property from
industrial   profiteering.
 
Diane Ang
501 Tierra Del Sol Rd
Boulevard, CA 91905                                619-504-9532 or 619-766-4430
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